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Graham Park Construction Completion



Dana Point Development Corporation is pleased to announce that construction has been completed at the Graham Park Estates project in the City of Seward, Nebraska.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The development consists of eleven (11) single family homes. Eight (8) of the homes consist of three bedrooms, two baths, approximately 1403 square feet, and a two car garage.  The remaining three (3) homes consist of four bedrooms, two baths, approximately 1561 square feet, and a two car garage.  

The development includes extra amenities and upgrades such as washers, dryers, and dishwashers in each unit, brick/shutter/porch railing accents, an extra storage area, a community garden and some Green Built Standards.

“We are overwhelmed by the level of support we have received from the community in the City of Seward. Our hope is that this will be the beginning of many great homes we can provide for future residents there,” commented Matt Thomas, President of Dana Point Development Corporation.
